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S Footsteps

Newsletter of Sequoyah Hiking Club

Take only pictures.........

..... Leave only footprints.

Johanna Cooley, Contact — 423-442-3643

September 28, 2007

OCTOBER HIKES:

We will leave from the old Wal-Mart
Parking Lot at 8:00 a.m. for the
following hikes:

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 3
BROOKSHIRE CREEK TRAIL

This cool, shady trail follows a gentle
old logging railroad grade alongside Bald
River for 2.5 miles to the Bald River
Cascades, our destination and lunch spot.
We will do a rock hop across Henderson
Creek and a very shallow wade across Bald
River. Be sure to bring wading shoes.

Call Johanna if you plan to walk with us
or call me at 865-254-0200 if you have any
questions concerning the walk. Dave
Bennie, Leader

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10
GLENDALE, TELLICO LAKE AREA

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13
MIDDLE PRONG TRAIL
IN THE SMOKIES
Dave Bennie, Leader

Middle Prong Trail. We will walk along the
Middle Prong of the Little River. We will see
cascades and waterfalls as we follow this
mostly shady river trail to its Junction with the
Panther Creek Trail.

This easy walk totals 4.6 miles round trip but
can be shortened for hikers who wish a shorter
walk.

Don’t forget to call Johanna @442-3643 the
night before a hike in which you plan to
participate. This will prevent our leaving you if
you are a few minutes late and help us plan our
transportation.

IMPORTANT RECYCLING

FUNDRAISER NOTE:
If you bring cans for recycling, make
sure there are only aluminum cans — no trash,
please. Thanks, Faye

September Meeting
Attending our last meeting were: Faye Daniel,
Johanna Cooley, Freda & Houston Lowry,
Bettye Spurling, Liz Yates, Carol Taylor,
Debbie Adams, Marie Henry, Dave Bennie
and Brenda & Rick Harris.

NEXT MEETING — Monday, October 28
6:00 PM if you want to eat
Meeting at 7:00 PM

Hiking the Unicoi Gap Trail on September
19 were: Liz Yates, Dave Bennie, Johanna
Cooley, Bettye Spurling, Gail Henley, Don
Wallace, Jane Frerichs, and guest Dave
Stillwagon.



